
 

Dear Butterfly Class 27th April 2020 

I hope you all enjoyed your Easter holiday. Haven’t we been so 

lucky with the lovely sunny weather? 

I hope you are staying safe and enjoying your time being at 

home with your family. 

During my Easter holidays, I have been doing lots of yummy 

baking. I have learned to make a lemon cake and also banana 

chocolate chip muffins. 

 

 

 

 

 
I have also been catching up with family and friends from 

across the world living in Canada, Australia and America by 

speaking to them on video call to see how they are  

doing. 

 
My daughter and I have been playing a game with my family called 

Quizup. It has been great fun. 

Butterfly class I miss you all so much. I can’t wait to see you all 

soon and find out about all the things you have been doing at 

home. In the meantime, please stay safe and make sure you do 

your learning as I will be checking. 

Best Wishes, 

Mrs Kainth 


